
 

 

Unaudited Condensed Financial Statements for the quarter ended 30 
September 2022 
 
The Board of Directors of IPRO Growth Fund Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to inform its 
shareholders and the public in general that the Unaudited Condensed Financial 
Statements of the Company for the quarter ended 30 September 2022 have been 
approved on 14 November 2022. 
 
The Unaudited Condensed Financial Statements of the Company shall be posted on 15 
November 2022 on the Company’s website (www.ipro.mu). Copies of same together with 
the statement of officers’ interests are available to the public free of charge at the 
registered office of the Company, Office GF001 1827, Vivea Business Park, Moka. 
 
By Order of the Board. 
 
Sileo Corporate Services Ltd 
 
14 November 2022 

 

This Notice is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 12.20 and the Securities Act 2005.   
The Board of Directors of IPRO Growth Fund Ltd accepts full responsibility for the 
accuracy of the information contained in this Notice. 
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